
“Never doubt that a 
small group of 
thoughtful, committed 
citizens can change the 
world. Indeed, it is 
the only thing that 
ever has.” -Margaret 
Mead 

If you’re new to the neighborhood,  
welcome! We look forward to seeing you 

out and about soon.  
 

Each April the City of Columbus brings 
out the street sweepers. Visit colum-

bus.gov/publicservice/streets/Street-Sweeping/  to 
see when your street will be completed. 

You may also contact the  
Department of Public Service 

at (614) 645-3111. If possible, please 
move your car during the time  

allocated to your street. We’ll keep you 
updated on other city initiatives that  

affect our boundaries. 
  

Happy spring, Ganthers Place!  

Reminders 

 Next Block 

Watch Meeting 

April 27th, 

6:00pm, 600 

Siebert Street 

 Ganthers Place 

Egg Hunt, April 

15th, 11:00 am-

1:00 pm 

 Ganthers Place 

Community 

Grounds Clean 

Up, April 8th 

11:00am– 

3:00 pm 

 Three words 

about litter: 

PICK IT UP! 

Spring into Action! 
March 2017 We put the neighbor in neighborhood. 

To

Earth Day 

 
Throughout the year, 

we encourage residents 

who are able to pick up 

litter to do so and to 

call in bulk pick up 

needs to (614) 645-

3111. We also  

encourage gardening at 

any level. These are 

just a few ways we can 

all keep Ganthers Place 

great. If you’re  

interested in doing 

these things but have 

been unsure of just 

how to start, please 

join us for our Earth 

Day event on April 8, 

2017 beginning at 

11:00am. We’ll meet at 

Ganthers Park for All 

People, 566 Reinhard,  

before breaking into 

work groups. See you 

there, Ganthers Place! 



 

 

 Find us online! 

weareganthersplace.com 

 
facebook.com/ganthersplace 

 

ganthersplace@gmail.com 

 

www.yourdynamicdirection.com 

 


